
From the May 22, 2014 Governance and Priorities Committee: 
 
3.1 Indemnification of Employees for Criminal Defence Costs 
 
Committee received a report regarding indemnifying City employees for their 
legal defence costs when criminal charges have been laid against them arising 
from the performance of their duties as City of Victoria employees. 
 

Action: It was moved by Councillor Coleman, seconded by Councillor Gudgeon, 
that Committee postpone consideration of this item until the June 12, 
2014, Governance and Priorities Committee Meeting. 

 
CARRIED UNANIMOUSLY 14/GPC 

 


